MEMO
To: Henderson County Board of Education

From:  Darrell Daigle

Subject:  Surplus math books

Due to the adoption of the Math in Focus textbook series for grades K through 5, the elementary schools will need to declare the old math textbooks as surplus property.  

On behalf of the elementary principals, I request that the Board declare the elementary math textbooks no longer in use to be surplus.  Once declared surplus, these books may be sold or disposed of.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request.
